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CLARK COUNTY
WASHINGTON

Don Benton
Director
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

March 25, 2016

Derek Ranta, District Manager

Waste Connections of Washington, Inc.
12115 NE 99th Street, Suite 1830
Vancouver, WA 98682

RE: Columbia Resource Company (CRC) Solid Waste Contract — 2016 DEQ Fee Adjustment

Dear Mr. Ranta:

This correspondence is in response to your letter dated March 17, 2016 to adjust compensation
for waste delivered to CRC transfer stations beginning June 1, 2016. The County accepts your
letter as notification for the $0.52 per ton tipping fee increase based on Section 12.3.3 (A) of the
Solid Waste Contract between the County and CRC.

Please provide 45 day notice to the WA Utilities and Transportation Commission and appropriate
notice to customers including signage at the transfer station and new rate cards.

Director of Environmental Services
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